
B4392 GUILSFIELD TO ARDDLEEN CLOSED
28TH OCTOBER - 3RD NOVEMBER 2024

FROM OSWESTRY : T12 WILL COME INTO ARDDLEEN AS FAR AS THE VINE CARAVAN PARK, THEN RETURN TO THE MAIN
A483 AND TRAVEL TO WELSHPOOL VIA POOL QUAY. THE ROUTE WILL CONTINUE FROM THE RAVEN INTO WELSHPOOL.

FROM WELSHPOOL : T12 WILL STAY ON ROUTE UNTIL UNTIL THE RAVEN, THEN TRAVEL TO ARDLEEN VIA POOL QUAY,
DROPPING ARDLEEN PASSENGERS IN THE A483 LAYBY.

PASSENGERS TO AND FROM GUILSFIELD SHOULD USE THE 76 SERVICE.PASSENGERS TO AND FROM GUILSFIELD SHOULD USE THE 76 SERVICE.


